From: Mar ha VanGeem <mar ha vangeem@gmail com>
Subject: RE Dallas adop s gCC
Date: Oc ober 23 2012 8 09 49 PM EDT
To: "Sanke Dennis" <DSTANKE@TRANE COM> "Donald Horn (M1G) " <donald horn@gsa gov>
Cc: "E heredge Ber " <BE heredge @ashrae org> "Persily Andrew K " <andrew persily@nis gov>

Dennis,

It's up to you, but | would let the committee know. But let them know that it also allows the building to meet the IgCC or be LEED silver or above (any of
the three).

Martha

Martha G. VanGeem, PE, LEED AP, FACI
Principal Engineer
martha.vangeem@gmail.com

Direct: 847-259-6338

Cell: 847-736-4366

www.vangeemconsulti! 15.com

From: Stanke, Dennis [mailto:DSTANKE@TRANE.COM]

Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2012 2:30 PM

To: Donald Horn (M1G)

Cc: Etheredge, Bert; Martha VanGeem (martha.vangeem@gmail.com); ‘Andrew Persily (andrew.persily@nist.gov)'
Subject: RE: Dallas adopts IgCC

Interesting, and news to me. They deleted Std 62.1 and Std 90.1 from referenced codes and added Std 189.1. That seems to make the “high
performance” code also the “minimum” code.

| wonder if 1 should send to full committee. Thoughts, anyone?

Dennis Stanke

Staff Applications Engineer
Trane

Ingersoll Rand

3600 Pammel Creek Road
La Crosse, WI, 54601

USA

Office: +1.608.787.3608
Mobile: +1.608.769.1541
Email: dstanke@trane_com

Website:
Please consider the environment before printing this email
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